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coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Green, Robert L
Sent: Saturday, January 22, 2022 5:00 PM
To: Martin, Kevin
Subject: RE: FOAA Request re Linolnville Pier Application

Hello, 
 
This will take some time to gather.  I am buried in email from people commenting on the project. 
 
Bob. 
 
Robert L. Green, Jr. 
Regional Licensing Manager, Central Maine 
Bureau of Land Resources 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 615-2214 / robert.l.green@maine.gov  
 
 
 

From: Martin, Kevin <Kevin.Martin@maine.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 9:33 AM 
To: Green, Robert L <Robert.l.Green@maine.gov> 
Subject: FW: FOAA Request re Linolnville Pier Application 
 
Hi Bob, 
 
See attached FOAA request for correspondence related to the Ward Pier application in Lincolnville from the last two 
weeks.  
 
Also still need FOAA materials and the application for FallBrook when you get the chance.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Kevin Martin 
Compliance & Procedures Specialist 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 480-0175 
kevin.martin@maine.gov 
 
 

From: Ron Huber <coastwatch@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 4:37 PM 
To: Martin, Kevin <Kevin.Martin@maine.gov> 
Subject: FOAA Request re Linolnville Pier Application 
 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
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To Kevin Martin, DEP FOAA facilitator 
 
Dear Mr Martin  
Attached as a pdf is a small FOAA request  relating to the Ward pier application in Lincolnville, 
"All letters and emails and their attachments sent or received by Robert L. Green, DEP Bureau of Land Resources, from 
January 1, 2022 through January 17, 2022, pertaining to the Ward Pier application in Lincolnville Maine:  DEP Project #L-
29402-4P-A-N, Lincolnville.  Please  contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Best wishes 
RH  
 
 
Ron Huber 
Penobscot Bay Watch 
POB 1871,  Rockland Maine 04841 
e coastwatch@gmail.com  
www.penbay.org  207-691-4634  


